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NEW HAPPENINGS AT BISM

T H E  B R I T I S H  I N T E R N A T I O N A L  S C H O O L  M A D I N A T Y

We are  excited to announce that RealMadrid Foundation

Football School has just joined BISM!

 

RealMadrid will offer their services to both boys & girls from

BISM students at a very competitive discounted rate. 

 

Fill in the attached application and join us next Wednesday 6th
November to meet with RealMadrid team and get more

information on schedule, rates and much more!

 

For application form and schedules, check the attached files.

DO NOT MISS THIS!

For All Football Fans Out There, This is BIG NEWS!



Mobile Application For Transport Service (SCS)
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T H E  B R I T I S H  I N T E R N A T I O N A L  S C H O O L  M A D I N A T Y

During this month, BISM Parents will receive account details to access

SCS (School Communication System) from their phones!

 

The newly launched technology will allow you to track your child(ren)'s

bus, check the ETA (Estimated Time of Arrival) and connect with school

and transport service team instantly!

 

SCS application is a communication tool between the school, parents

and bus supervisors.

New Security System

By the 3rd week of November, you will be noticing some

significant changes in the security and entry arrangements

during this month, to comply with the highest standards of

child protection.

 

Every single approved adult on our school campuses to

wear a visible lanyard and badge through out time at

school. Wait for more information to collect your IDs.

BISM Parents' Forum- Your Opinion Counts!

We believe that parents are our partners in the education

journey. And we very much value their ideas and opinions.

 

As part of our commitment  to sustain a dynamic and inclusive

school culture, we have announced our first Parents' Forum at

BISM scheduled for Tuesday, 5th November.
 

Confirm your attendance, agenda is attached.



GEMS Parent Portal

N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 9  |  S P E C I A L  E D I T I O N
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On next Thursday, 7th of November, we will be launching GEMS PARENT PORTAL.

 

Our valued parents will be able to access their children's reports, update their details,

check attendance data and access account/ payment statements anytime from anywhere! 

 

Parent Portal will ultimately be your your one stop shop for range of services related to

your child's education.

 

Remember to SAVE your log in details as soon as received this week.

Launching Virtual Learning Environment (VLE)

As a second stage of GEMS Parent Portal, GEMS VLE portal will be

launched during the month of November to all parents.

 

Phoenix Classroom is a Virtual Learning platform of a latest

technology that GEMS Education is proud to offer to GEMS

community around the world.

 

Phoenix Classroom aims to provide your children with education

experience in an engaging, fun environment.

 

The VLE portal will enable GEMS students to access their curriculum

and assignments, solve them and get them marked online anytime

from anywhere, in addition to direct communications with their

teachers.

Welcome Back to BISM


